
   

                                                               

               

 
 

11 September 2024 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
As a class this term we will be walking to Wessex Way shops and park on Tuesday mornings, 
beginning on 17 September.  The shops are a short distance away and we can access Cox Green 
School as shortcut so we will be walking there and back. We will be leaving at 10:00 and returning 
at 11:15 so students will be able to return home on their normal transport and have their usual 
lunch arrangements. 
 
They will need to bring weather appropriate clothing, as we will also be having a short period in the 
play area and park.  
 
We will be purchasing items for use in the week’s cooking lessons so there is no need to send in 
any money.  
  
  
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
oliver.jones@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 

  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Oliver Jones 
Class Teacher Dunbar Class 

 


